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September 25, 2020 
 
Via email: 87261-06070909@requests.muckrock.com  
 
MuckRock News 
DEPT MR 87261 
411A Highland Ave 
Somerville, MA 02144-2516 
 

Re:  Public Records Request Received February 3, 2020-PRA Washington 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge that, the Federal Way Public Schools—Office of the 
Superintendent, received your public records request.  
 
You are requesting: 

1. I request an electronic copy of all email communications between any employee of the 
Federal Way School District and any member of the Washington School Personnel 
Association for the years 2014-2020. 
 
On February 7, 2020 we sent a letter requesting clarification as to the names to search 
on for Washington School Personnel Association. On February 13, 2020 we received a 
response with the names. The district is currently working on this request, namely an 
email search. 

2. I request an electronic copy of all emails in the possession of the Federal Way School 
District to or from any user of the internet domain WSPA.NET for the years 2016-2020. 
 
The district is currently working on this request, namely an email search. 

3. I request an electronic copy of all RECORDS and WRITING, documents, agreements, 
meetings, papers, scheduling, etc. referencing the Washington School Personnel 
Association for the years 2014-2020. 
 
We are enclosing the first installment of responsive records which is 1,536 pages for this 
request. We continue to identify additional responsive documents. 

The Washington School Personnel Association is a Washington State Non profit 
corporation located at 6118 PARKSIDE DR, ANACORTES, WA, 98221. 
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As stated, we continue to identify responsive documents related to this request. We will provide an update 
on or about November 20, 2020, if not sooner. 
 
Any communication regarding this public records request should be sent via email to 
publicrecordsrequest@fwps.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

Alex Sheridan 
Alex Sheridan 
General Counsel  
 
Enclosures 
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